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Attached are instructions
for copying courses from
one section to another.

To request a copy of a
course that you did not
create, the Chair or Dean
will need to email
D2Lhelp@msutexas.edu
with their approval.

Your courses may not be
pinned inside D2L. If this
happens, you will need to
search for them. Typing
Spring 2022 into the
search will bring them up
for you to Pin to your short
list. Each course will have
a pushpin symbol that you
can click on to Pin/Unpin. 

Spring 2022 courses
are in D2L and ready
for you!

The D2L Gradebook is
one of the most helpful
tools but the setup can
be challenging. 

If you want assistance
setting it up to match
your personal grading
approach, contact us at
D2Lhelp@msutexas.edu

Individual or group
training is available.

Training can be done in
person or via Zoom.

Course CopyGRADEBOOK! Pinned Courses

Courses will be open to students starting
Monday, January 10th!
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